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item #__ 2 .
Re: (¢ 07-3%15445

From:

Sent:  Tuesday, 6 May 2008 8:32 AM

To:

Badyal, Sara

Johnson, Gail

Subject: public letter for May 14 DPP agenda package -

From: Ying Wang [mailto:ywangca@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, 5 May 2008 4:58 PM

To: Jackson, Brian :
Subject: Congestion on Turnill Street and Application for a Development Permit DP 07-395965

Dear Mr. Jackson,

I am writing you to express my concern about the congestion on Turnill Street and the
surrounding area. - ' -

I drive through Turnill Street and Sills Street every day and have seen the area become
increasingly congested. Vehicles are parked on both sides of the street and many times I
have to stop my car and let the approaching vehicle pass before I can continue to drive.

I received a notice of Application for a Development Permit DP 07-395965 months ago and
noted the proposed townhouse development would have vehicle access on Turnill Street. 1
made an online submission before the hearing in which I suggested the gate of the
townhouse complex to be relocated to General Currie Road. But today when I checked the
related reports on City's website, I didn't see this traffic congestion issue included in the
discussion and I don't know how the issue will be dealt with. Why is the online submission
not included? ' ’

I know there will be another meeting at 3:30PM on May 14, 2008 regarding this
application, but I am unable to attend it. Pls forward my concern to your staff for
consideration and let me know if this issue has been addressed.

In the meantime I suggest the city permit parking on one side of the street only in the
Turnill Street area. Without such a change to the parking rule, it's just a matter of time
before two vehicles collide head-on. ‘

Regards,
Ying Wang




